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Dear Dealer:

This is our letter to those who may be interested in being a dealer at InConJunction 2003. The convention will be held July 4 - July 6, 2003 at the Indianapolis Sheraton Hotel and Suites in Indianapolis, Indiana. Hotel room rates are $85.00 for a single, double, triple or quad, or $115 for a two-room suite, plus tax. To make reservations call (317) 846‑2700. The reservation deadline is June 13, 2003. Please be sure to tell the hotel that you are with "InConJunction" when reserving your rooms! For more information about the hotel and the convention please check our web site at http://www.inconjunction.org.

Table price is $45 per table. There are no registrations included with any of the tables. Everyone in the Dealers’ Room, Dealers included, must have an InConJunction 2003 badge. Dealers who get their applications in on time (by March 25) will get a special registration pre-registration price of $25 per person. (Those Dealers who apply for tables but do not get them can still take advantage of this special registration price. Simply contact me if this is the case.) Registrations can also be bought at the convention for $35 per person. Tables are 6'x30". The Dealers' Room will contain about 50 tables. There will be an enforced table limit of 4 tables. Please limit yourself to only the number of tables you need. This year’s Dealers’ Room will once again be juried. 

ADVANCE \d4Elizabeth Moon is the Author Guest of Honor; Peter Adkison is the Gaming Guest of Honor; Penny Juday and Anthony Fredrickson are the Artist Guests of Honor; and Rob Pyatt is the Toastmaster (with special guest Steve Godzilla). There is currently no Media Guest of Honor scheduled.

If you are interested in tables, please fill out the attached application and send it to: InConJunction 2003, Dealers' Room, P.O. Box 3512, Bloomington, IN 47402-3512. Applications must be received by March 25, 2003. YOU DO NOT NEED TO SEND MONEY AT THIS TIME. After March 25th, you will receive a letter stating whether or not you have been accepted into this year’s Dealers’ Room. Those dealers who have been accepted will have a month within which to purchase tables. If they fail to do so, their tables will be sold to someone else.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to call or e‑mail me. My phone number is (812) 824‑3210. My e‑mail address is lhohman@indiana.edu.

